
   
 

Lassen Community College 
Facilities Master Planning Committee  

Meeting Notes 
October 20, 2016 

 
Attendees: Greg Collins, Patsy Murdock, Carrie Nyman, Carol Growdon, Garett Taylor, Brandy 
Gonzalez,  
 
Minutes from the prior meeting was passed out and approved by the committee. 
 
Committee went over the Facilities Scheduled Maintenance and Facilities EMP Needs List from 
Consultation Counsel. Greg Collins informed the committee of the future projects Facilities will 
be working on to include; Water reduction plan, fixing campus so students have places for 
student life. 
 
We will be compiling a Master list of projects as the IPR’s and NIPR’s are approved through 
Consultation Counsel. The Facilities Master Plan is due to be revised in February 2017. Greg 
would like to have more than one meeting per month so that we can complete the report.  
 
The committee will need to give a priority list with current projects to consultation counsel.  
 
If committee members would like to add anything to the agenda please email Pat Shannon 
at pshannon@lassencollege.edu.  
 
Meeting Adjournment  
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